
Welcome to Reception 
at

Howley Grange Primary School



Hello again, 

We hope that you are now becoming 
familiar with those of us who will be 

teaching and working alongside you next 
year. 

We thought you might also like to see your 
new school…



…so, let’s show you around…



This is the outside of your 
new school (from the front)…

Howley Grange Primary 
School

…we are so lucky to have a 
pond on our grounds; we visit 

here sometimes. We 
especially like to visit when 
there are ducklings. We like 

to count them and try to 
spot the ones that are 

hiding! 
One of the first rules we 
learn is that we mustn’t 

cross the white line around 
the edge of the pond-this is 

to keep us safe! 



This is the hall in our school…it 
is where you and your friends 
will eat your lunch everyday, 
whether that be a hot dinner 
from our kitchen or a packed 
lunch that you bring in from 

home.
This will also be where you 

have PE, once a week with your 
class teacher and a second 

time each week, with Stuart 
(below) in the Autumn term. 

Stuart How-Sports coach, Your 
Sport. 



This is the Early Years playground that Reception share with Years 1 and 2, this is 
where you will play with all of your friends at playtimes and lunchtimes.



This is the door into 
Reception. It is situated on 
the Early Years playground. 

This is where you will be 
greeted by your teachers 

every morning; where you will 
line up after every playtime 
and lunchtime and where we 

will say goodbye each 
afternoon before dismissing 

you to a familiar adult. 

Miss Savage

Mrs Allen Miss Williams



These are pictures taken of your 
indoor classroom. We have 

different role play areas as well 
as a creative area, where you can 
junk model or paint pictures. We 
have a writing area and reading 
nooks/areas full of lovely books. 

We also have places to learn 
numbers and also places to build 
and construct. You will definitely 

enjoy playing here!



These are pictures of your outdoor classroom. 
Just like inside, we have places to build and 

construct; we have a stage for performing; our very 
own hobbit house; a water area as well as a mud 

kitchen…that is just to name a few of the fun areas 
you can explore outside. 



This is the cooking area 
in our school, it is just 
outside our classroom. 
This is where we will 

prepare and cook lots of 
yummy things, often 
linked to our topics. 
We enjoy using the 

utensils, but we 
especially enjoy tasting 

our creations! 



This is Miss Lewis and Mrs 
Trueman-Brown’s office. Miss 
Lewis is your Headteacher and 

Mrs Trueman-Brown is your 
Deputy Headteacher. Both are 
looking forward to meeting you 

again soon. 

When you do super work or 
something really special in 

school, you might go here, to 
their office, as they love to 

celebrate your achievements. 
When you go here, you might 

even get a special sticker! 

Miss Lewis

Mrs Trueman-Brown



This is the main office. 
You may be given a job to 

take something here with a 
friend. Or if you bump 

yourself or feel poorly, we 
may take you here to be 

looked after by our lovely 
office team…Miss Bennett, 

Mrs Clifton and Mrs Peacock. 
Miss Bennett

Mrs Clifton Mrs Peacock



Our school seems really big when you 
first start here but with the help of 

adults and older children in school, you 
will soon get used to it. 

We can’t wait for you to be here-your 
new school awaits! 

See you soon,
 The Reception Team.
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